Canyoen Couniry

CCAC Members and Friends

- The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee Meeting
will be held

Wednesday, August 15, 2012
Advisory Committee 7PM tO 9PM

At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room
18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351

(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road)
CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC,
FREE OF CHARGE.

Presentations will include:

Information on the proposed
New LACO Stormwater Runoff Initiative
Presented by
Phil Doudar
LACO Assistant Division Engineer
Department of Public Works Watershed
Management Division

New Library Services in Santa Clarita
Presented by
Friends of the Santa Clarita Library

New CERT Classes have been announced
Information will be presented by
Donna Nuzzi
Santa Clarita Emergency Services Supervisor



Water Bill Out of Sight?
Ever wonder if your Water Meter was accurate
We will show you how to find out

also
What's happening at Santa Clarita City Council Meetings,
and
and much much More......

So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends.
I hope to see you there,
Because,
"Together We Can Make A Difference"
Alan J. Ferdman
Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee
661 713-9344

PLUS

Food Services will be provided by the Moose Lodge,
Starting as early as 5PM
Come join us for Dinner before or during the meeting

Chef Gloria’s Menu will include
Chicken and Tuna Salad Sandwiches or Burgers
All with Macaroni Salad, Fries or Onion Rings
and Desert
All Dinners are $8, Soft Drinks $1.50.



